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Clayton County Sheriffs Department

22680 230th Street

St Olaf Iowa 52072

563-245-2422

From the desk of k9 deputy Matt Moser
Thank you for participating in the 4th of July Garnavillo Firecracker Run/Walk in 2019! We are hosting the 33rd Annual Firecracker Run/Walk on Saturday July 3rd, 2021 at 7 A.M.  You can make copies of the registration form for each family member and send it in to guarantee you get a water bottle or register the day of the event between 6:00 – 6:45 AM.  If you do not want to participate in the 5K but would like to help support the K9 Unit, you can fill out a form, note water bottle only, send us $25.00, and let us know how we can get your water bottle to you. 
 Everything for the run /walk will take place at the Garnavillo Fire Station located at 206 West Centre Street Garnavillo, IA.

You can also go online at www.claytoncountyiowasheriff.com and print registration forms.
As we finish out this year and look to the future of the Clayton County K9 Unit, your support is truly needed, we will be purchasing a new kennel insert for Raven’s new patrol car coming the end of August 2021.  K9 Raven is also getting older.  She is currently 8 years old and will be retiring sometime between February 2022 and February 2023.  If you have any questions or would like to donate to the Clayton County K9 Unit, you can reach Clayton County K9 Handler Matt Moser at the contact information below.
 Email:  mmoser@claytoncountyia.gov or call 563-245-2422
Thank you again for your support.

Sgt. Matt Moser
Clayton County K9 Handler 

& K9 Raven

